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AGM
Wednesday 14 September 2016
ALL WELCOME
The Annual General Meeting of Greenbrae School PTA will be held in the school on the above date at 6.30pm. The evening provides the committee with an opportunity to thank all parents, relatives and friends for all their hard work and support over the past year as well as welcoming any new parents to the school. 
Thanks to your generosity the school has been able to purchase extra resources for our children such as the new library system and books, ICT equipment and classroom resources, and has a healthy fund to utilise once the extension has been completed.
At this meeting we will also ask for parents to consider joining the PTA but please don’t think that if you come along you will be forced into taking part or that you have to join.  It is important to have as many parents as possible involved, as the school is always in need of extra funds.  It would be great to see some new faces there and if you have any ideas regarding fund raising, or areas that could benefit from extra funding, please feel free to share them.
If you require further information please contact greenbraepta@gmail.com
